
NOTICE 
Friday, December 1, 2023 

All Sellers Making Retail Sales of Prepaid Wireless Telecommunication Services 

Effective January 1, 2024, the 9-1-1 service charge on each prepaid transaction will increase to $2.23. On 
October 1, 2023, the Alabama 9-1-1 Board adopted the flat rate of $2.23 as the rate for the 9-1-1 service 
charge in Alabama.  

This rate increase will be reflected on the January 2024 tax return, which is due on February 20, 2024. 

If you have any questions, contact ALDOR’s Sales Tax Administration Section. 

Contact 
Sales and Use Tax Division 
Sales Tax Administration Section 
P.O. Box 327710 
Montgomery, AL 36132-7710 
334-242-1490


